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Report of the VP Finance, AUS Council November 2nd
Audited Financial Statements/Auditor reappointment:
Another couple of clarifications were needed which have been made and the statements should be available within the next couple of weeks, there seems to be a delay on the auditors’ end. Will also approach them (Fuller Landau) to reappoint as our auditors for this year as per our agreement with McGill University.
FMC:

Met last Friday to look through funding applications/departmental budgets (as mentioned below). 

Committee in favour of having rollovers contingent on completed final budgets 

Departmental Budgets:

Dep budgets have started being approved on a rolling basis by FMC, those departments being MIRA, EASSA CSAUS and CSA. Other departments’ budgets will be approved by the next FMC meeting and will be presented to council thereafter. 
Operations:
A lot of my portfolio’s work is operational i.e. issuing cheques, daily bookkeeping, bank reconciliations, counting and depositing cash, and dealing with government documents which all seem to be going without any hiccups.
Respectfully submitted,

Deepak Punjabi
Arts Undergraduate Society of McGill University
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